










23 August 2022

 Fradley & Streethay Parish Council

The Council has been unable to provide evidence that it carried out and documented a formal risk assessment in 2021/22 although the Internal 
Audit report and the Annual Governance Statement at Section 1 both indicate that a risk assessment was carried out.

A risk assessment was reviewed in May 2022 but in future the Council should ensure that it reviews its risk assessment annually.
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